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Llowd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3

7th April, 1933,

Dear Sir,

With reference to your lettor of the 10th
and my reply of the 12th December last relative to the steamer
"HANNAH", I enclose herewith a copy of a commmication
which Messrs, W. Tulley & Co., Ltd. of Hull have addressed
to the Soclety's Surveyors at that port in regard to
the 1ssue of the Convention freeboard certificates in respect
of this ship, and as the fee for the remeasuroment survey
at Ipswich was paid on the 5th Jamuary last, I shall be glad
if you will hand over the certificate and certifisd copy
to the laster, advising me when this has been done.

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

Assistant Seecretary.




